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July 3, 2007

Subject: Technical Memorandum to 2007 SB 184 (LRB-2399/1) by DOT

We received the attached technical memorandum relating to your bill. This copy is for your

information and your file.

If you wish to discuss this memorandum or the necessity of revising your bill or preparing an

amendment, please contact me.



CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM STATE OF WISCONSIN

Date: June 14, 2007
To: Legislative Reference Bureau
From: Mitchell Warren

DMV Legislative Liaison, Department of Transportation

Subject: Technical Note for Senate Bill 184

The bill amends s. 343.17(3) to require space for certain information to be included on
driver licenses. Contents of identification cards are covered under s. 343.50(3) which
refers to s. 343.17(3) for direction as well. This would indicate that the space for the
information must be added to all driver licenses and identification cards issued by the
DMV.

The bill creates s. 343.177 which specifies that only those individuals that hold a
“regular” driver license may list the identity of a person who has custody of their living
will or is designated as their healthcare power of attorney.

Please delete the requirement that the space be included on any license or ID card
other than regular licenses as defined s. 343.03(3)(a).

We appreciate your attention to this concern.

Mitchell Warren (608) 266-1449

Agency/Prepared by: (Name & Phone No.)
Authorized Signature

http://fes.doa.state.wi.us/get_techmemo.asp?tmid=1820



